From: Earl Matherne

To: Sandra Miguez

Cc: Michelle Impastato; Valarie Berthelot; Penny Duhe; Nicole Breaux; Angela Gaubert
Subject: RE: Public Notices

Date: Monday, June 03, 2019 10:27:51 AM

The one for Entergy is a replacement and its completely in the river so nothing really to do there.

The second one is also outside of the Coastal Zone Jurisdiction because it’s in the River, but because
it is a new fleeting operation, you should ask the local council person (Traci) if this is going to be an
issue to the people of Montz. The council may want to make a comment even though the Corps
rarely listens when it comes to barges.

Earl

From: Sandra Miguez <smiguez@stcharlesgov.net>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 9:58 AM

To: Earl Matherne <ematherne@stcharlesgov.net>

Cc: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>; Valarie Berthelot
<vberthelot@stcharlesgov.net>; Penny Duhe <pduhe@stcharlesgov.net>; Nicole Breaux
<nbreaux@stcharlesgov.net>; Angela Gaubert <agaubert@stcharlesgov.net>

Subject: Public Notices

Earl,

Please see the attached public notices and advise.
Thanks,

Nicole

For

Sandra
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